
NEWINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT              BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

 

February 15, 2017 – Budget Session 
 

New Business 

 

The Board of Education adopted the Superintendent of Schools’ Proposed Budget for 2017-

2018 of $71,936,000 or 2.49%. This was the first step in the process of forwarding a budget 

proposal for the new year to General Government. 

 

The Board of Education adjusted the 2017-2018 Newington Board of Education budget  

by the addition of $90,605 for the addition of a STEM teacher at Newington High School. 

The board’s request is now $72,026,605 or 2.62%.   

 

The Board will continue a review of the proposed spending plan for 2017-2018 at a special 

meeting to be held on Wednesday, February 22, 2017 with a possible transmission to the 

Town Manager. 
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